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FROM: Campaign Administration 

RE: Stop Sale/Noncompliance Recall: 2013 RDX Emissions Label Misapplication 

Today, September 10, 2015, Acura is announcing a Noncompliance Recall for 200 model year 2013 RDX vehicles to 
replace incorrectly applied replacement emissions labels. Any new or used units in dealer stock must be repaired per 
service bulletin, 15-047: Noncompliance Recall: RDX Emissions Label, prior to sale. Refer to your eResponsibility 
report or VIN inquiry to determine which units in your inventory are affected. Acura expects to begin customer notification 
in early October 2015. 

Note: Affected vehicles should not be sold until the repair has been completed. Should an unrepaired vehicle result in any 
claim because of the required recall repair, the dealership will be solely responsible to the claimant, and will be required 
to defend and indemnify Acura for any resulting claims. 

Basic Problem 
Due to supplier error, the 2014 RDX under-hood emissions label was incorrectly setup to apply to the 2013 RDX as well. 
This caused a number of label replacements to be completed with a label identifying an incorrect model year (2014 as 
opposed to 2013). 

Campaign Information 
Service bulletin 15-047, has been posted to the Service Information System as of September 10, 2015, and includes 
warranty, parts, and repair information related to the recall campaign. 

Parts Information 
Replacement emissions labels are available through the controlled parts ordering system. 

Warranty and Repair Information 
Warranty and repair information is detailed in service bulletin 15-04 7. 

Customer Notification 
Acura expects to complete initial customer notification by early October. 

As always, please be sure to check VIN status inquiry to determine if a particular VIN is affected by this recall. 

Click ~ for a copy of bulletin 15-04 7. 
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